
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK 
NOTICE OF PRE-BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING  

 
Castle Rock City Council will hold a preliminary budget workshop meeting, 
Monday, August 31, 2015 beginning at 6:30 p.m.   
Location:  Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 Second Avenue SW, Castle 
Rock, WA.   
Purpose of the meeting:  to discuss community and city council priorities in 
preparation for the upcoming 2016 fiscal year budget process.  Discussion 
may include establishing a budget calendar, review of the city’s capital 
facility plan, identify project and financial priorities, and non-bargaining 
salaries and benefits.  The public is encouraged to attend.  For additional 
information, contact Ryana Covington, Clerk-Treasurer, telephone number: 
360-274-8181.   


